
 

 

 

 

Please note that all GHS events, activities, workshops 
and Ferguson Cottage garden clean are cancelled until 

further notice due to COVID-19. 

Save The Date… 

Online Zoom Monthly Meeting…May 25th 7:00 pm 

 

Please join us as Renate Wells presents ‘Spring Gardens’…a virtual tour of her 

gardens and all of the flowers she has blooming this spring.   

 



Coming up in June… 

 

We were looking for ideas to keep everyone involved with us, and each other, 
while we are staying at home. We have discussed ideas, for our June get 
together, and thought that we could show each other what is happening in our 
gardens.    

We are looking for photos/videos of your gardens from this spring. We are sure 
everyone has at least one spot, if not more, in their gardens, that is a favourite 
area. Show us what is going on in your gardens, so that we can share your 

fabulous gardens with others attending the Zoom meeting.  

The actual date of the June meeting will be sent out once we get close to the 
date. 

Pictures/videos will not be posted on social media or our website without your 
permission. If you are sending a video, please make it between 5 - 10 minutes, 
with voice recording. Anything longer than that is too large to send in an email. If 
you cannot do a voice recording, please type something up and we could talk to 
it. Please include the name of the plant, perhaps how long you have had it, 
sun/shade preference......things of that nature.  

If you would like to participate, please send your photos/videos to Liz Stacey 
at lmsliz@rogers.com,  
 
We may continue to do these presentations depending on the amount of 
information we receive, instead of this year’s Open Gardens Tours.  
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On behalf of the GHS Members 

To support the impact of the Coronavirus in our community, the GHS donated 

$200 each, from the contingency funds, to the following organizations: 

Trinity Community Table 
Rare – Community Gardens 
Cambridge Food Bank 
The Bridge 
Haven House 
 
As well, a further donation of $250 was made to the Cambridge Mask Makers, in 
support of their efforts in making masks for Cambridge Memorial Hospital.  

Membership Has Its Benefits!! 

The Galt Horticultural Society's membership is continuing to grow!  

Encourage fellow gardeners, family and friends to become a part of a historical 
society.  

Membership gives everyone the opportunity to make new friends, learn about 
horticulture and gardening, participate in workshops, venture off on exciting bus 
tours, visit open gardens in the community, volunteer in ongoing projects such as 
the Ferguson Cottage Gardens and so much more! 

Please visit our website at www.galthort.com to join! 

Member Milestones 

http://www.galthort.com/


 

We would like to take this opportunity to recognize our members who have 
marked milestones in being a member of the Galt Horticultural Society.  

Please join us in congratulating the following members… 

 

Doreen McMillan        30 years 
Liz Stacey        25 years 
Mike Stacey        25 years 
Mary-Jean Page       20 years 
Carol Brayshaw       15 years 
Michael Brayshaw       15 years 
Sandra Craddock          5 years 
Linda Dreher         5 years 
Beverly Fried         5 years 
Bill Handorf          5 years 
Pat Handorf          5 years 
Susan Reise          5 years 
Bernice Uebele         5 years 
 
If there are any errors or omissions please contact Lynne Goulet-Smith at 
membership@galthort.com. 

Wear Your Galt Horticultural Society Logo Wear With Pride! 
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GHS Logo Wear 

Get your own Galt Horticultural Society T-Shirt and/or 

Hoodie. This is a sample of the embroidered crest 

included on the item.  

T-shirts: $20.50 + tax. 

Unisex Hoodies: $36.00 + tax. 

For more information or to place an order, follow this link:  

GHS Logo Wear 

 

 

http://galthort.com/logo-wear/

